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PUBLIC NOTICE: 
 

TRADING HALT  
 

 

  

  

 
 

 

 
  

 

 

Pursuant to a ZSE public notice dated 28 April 2022 on changes to 

ZSE trading operations the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 

(“ZSE’’) hereby notifies the market that it has instituted a trading halt 

at 12h10 on the 7th of June 2023 on the ZSE Markets after the ZSE 

All Share index reached the 10% threshold on the upside. 

    

There will be a 30min cooling off period and the market will resume 

trading at 12h40. 

 

For further inquiries please contact operations@zse.co.zw. 

  

For and behalf of the Zimbabwe Stock Exchange Limited 
 
 

 

 
Kudakwashe Mundowozi 
Acting Head of ZSE Markets 
 
Issued on 07 June 2023 
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